
Real Life 
Superheroes! 

KS1 Creative Project 

Arts & Crafts 
• Design and create a 

superhero logo.
• Design and label an outfit 

for a superhero. What 
special features will it 

have?
• Create a piece of colourful 

artwork about real life 
superheroes.

Keeping Fit and Healthy
• Invent a superhero workout 

or dance and teach it to 
your family.

Science and PSHE
• Find out about healthy 
foods and a healthy diet.
• Design a healthy super 
food meal for a superhero.
• Help to cook a healthy 
breakfast, lunch or dinner 

for your family.   

Computing
• Research real life superheroes and the work that they 

do. Create an information booklet or poster about your 
findings. 

Other ActivitiesTo Do
• Sumdog

• Times Tables Rock Stars 
• Read! Read! Read! 

• Phonics – monster words 
and sounds

• Spellings 
• Charanga (logins in 

partnership books)
• Try some resources online 

– Twinkl and BBC bitesize
• Joe Wicks PE lessons

Creative Writing
• Write a thank you letter 
to a real life superhero –
NHS workers, fire fighter, 
police officer carer, etc. 

• Create and describe your 
own superhero character. 
What do they look like? 

What is their superpower? 
What do they do? What 
characteristics do you 

need to be a hero?
• Write a diary entry about 

a day in the life of your 
superhero.

Music
• Write and perform a 

superhero rap.
• Make a homemade 

instrument to 
accompany your 

performance.  

See separate home learning document for Superhero Maths Ideas


